
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Marlborough Science Academy Ltd - Watling Street 
St Albans – Hertfordshire - AL1 2QA 
Tel: 01727 856 874           Email: admin@marlborough.herts.sch.uk 
www.themarlboroughscienceacademy.co.uk      Company No: 08003969 

 

 
 

 

5th December 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As the cold weather is now upon us, we are seeing an increase in prevalence of students wearing 

hoodies into school.  Some students are wearing these instead of coats and others as an alternative to 

a jumper or blazer.  

Please can I gently remind you, and the students, that hoodies are not part of the school uniform and 

therefore should not be worn in school.  

Students should be wearing their blazers at all times and can wear a school jumper 

underneath.  Coats should be dark in colour, not leather and with no logos.  

A guide to the school uniform can be found on our website by following this 

link, https://www.themarlboroughscienceacademy.co.uk/parents-uniform# 

As a school we are mindful of the current economic climate and understand that coats can be 

expensive. If this is a problem for you, please do contact your son or daughters’ form tutor in the first 

instance.  

Thank you for your continuing support, 

Kind regards  

  

  

Mr D Eve 

Deputy Headteacher  
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